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Thursday 2nd May 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Robin Hood is getting closer and is coming together nicely! 
 
Ticket Sales 

 Tickets for the show will be on sale (£3 per ticket) from Friday 3rd May from 9:00 am.   

 Each family is allocated a maximum of 4 tickets that must be purchased by Friday 10th May.   

 After this date, the remaining tickets will be available for general release and you may purchase 
more if you wish on a first come first served basis.   

 You can purchase tickets for any performance via Scopay.  Please make sure you select the 
correct show when booking, see below for performance dates & times.  

 Proceeds will be used to fund the costumes and props for the show.   
 

PERFORMANCES 

TEAM A 

Tuesday 21st May 9.15am and Wednesday 22nd May  6.30pm 

TEAM B 

Tuesday 21st May  6.30pm  and Wednesday 22nd May 9.15am 

 
Costumes 
Please get in touch if you are unsure what your child needs to wear for the show.  A reminder that 
costumes should be brought into school (ideally on a named hanger) by Tuesday 7th May. 
 
Words and Songs 
We are hoping to rehearse without scripts or song lyrics as soon as possible.  Thank you for supporting 
your children in learning their words and the songs.  Lyrics and music are available on Google Classroom. 
 

Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 5 team. 


